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 Virginia Southon COMMNT2017/0035/P 19/02/2017  15:12:48 A retrospective application to comply with Building regulations for fire safety reasons-after all this 

time? Are we surprised, not really. So Camden planning and Building regulations  dept. , where does 

the poor person go to after being trapped on the second storey green roof? Leap? shimmy down a drain 

pipe? or are we to assume another application will appear in the future to deal with this anomaly? Or 

possibly.......maybe ....its just to enable access to a roof terrace?

We object on basis of following:

1)Potential change of use from green roof to a roof terrace, due to current advertisement of such in 

property magazines .

2)Potential loss of green roof.

3)Potential loss of privacy to surrounding neighbours

4)Potential noise pollution. Our bedroom is at same level as terrace and noise travels very clearly.

5)This property is ridiculously overdeveloped. Advertising it with a "fine roof terrace" in glossy 

magazines is not going to help it sell after 5 years!
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